
Village of Johnson – Board of Trustees Vacancy

Due to a recent vacancy on the Board, the Village of Johnson Board of Trustees are seeking 
individuals to submit letters of interest to be considered as interim appointment to the Board.

Eligible candidates are Village of Johnson residents at least 18 years old. The Board meets regularly 
on the second Monday of the month at 6:00 PM and regular attendance is expected. The Board also 
holds special meetings occasionally, which would require an additional time commitment. 

To be considered for an interim appointment, please:

1. Write a 1-page letter of interest that describes your interest in the Trustee position, 
relevant and helpful experience that you would bring to the Board, and why you feel you 
would be an asset to the Village in the Trustee role. Please include your contact 
information.

2. Submit the letter of interest to Meredith Dolan, Village Manager via email at 
vojmanager@townofjohnson.com or by mail at PO Box 603, Johnson, VT 05656 by the end 
of the day on Thursday, January 14, 2021

3. Attend an upcoming Trustee meeting (via phone or zoom) for a brief interview. Meeting 
date to-be-determined.

The interim appointment will last until the Annual Village Meeting in early April 2021, at which time 
there will be an election to select a Trustee to serve the remaining years of the vacant terms 
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